
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, 2 March 2017 4:56 PM 
To: ; 
Subject: Local rate rise. 
 
      
                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                           Rhonda 
Rennie. 
                                                                                                                                           

 
                                                                                                                                       
   

                                                                                                                                                                      
   email.  
                                                                                                                                                                      
    phone    
  
                             Whom it my Concern, 
              I live in the City Shoalhaven . We are told that our rates will be going up $340. This is 
based on an $1000- existing rate bill.  
              Would we also have to pay 2% extra which is the usual rate rise.  
              This council can not manage the rate money they get now. May by we should have 
an administer to take care of this city. 
              This council has 13 councillors, how much do they get paid? then there are there 
cars and of cause there travel expenses, e.t.c.  
              And now they expect us to pay another $340.  33% is such a big rise.              
              I am writing to you for help. Please reject councils application for such a very large 
rise. 
             Thankyou for taking the time to read this letter.  
                                       Yours Truly,     
                                                         Rhonda Rennie 
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